
 
 
 
 
Mr Matthew Donegan, Co-President 
Forest Capital Partners, LLC 
111 SW Fifth Avenue, Suite 3850 
Portland, Oregon 97204 

April 2, 2009 
 

 
 
Dear Mr Donegan: 
 
The enclosed report, “A Human Rights Assessment of Forest Capital Partners’ Proposed 
Aerial Spray Adjacent to Waldport, Oregon,” was commissioned by Community 
Rejecting Aerial Spraying of Herbicides and prepared by Environment and Human 
Rights Advisory for Forest Capital Partners. 
 
The Report provides Forest Capital Partners and CRASH a list of human rights norms of 
concern associated with the proposed aerial pesticide application near Waldport, finds 
some potential liabilities and describes pathways FCP could take to mitigate those 
liabilities. 
 
Information in this report may assist Forest Capital Partners in its efforts to reduce the 
risk of abridging human rights norms. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Thomas A Kerns, Director 
Environment and Human Rights Advisory 


